
ABBEY ACADEMIES TRUST 
Executive Headteacher: Mrs S J Moore 

  
 

1st October 2020 
                       
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
In Term 2 we would usually invite you to our Year 6 and Year 4 class assemblies. Sadly, due to 
COVID-19 restrictions, we are unable to invite you to these fabulous events. In our usual enthusiastic 
manner however, each class bubble will be showcasing their fantastic learning and teaching as well 
as their amazing God-given talents in a virtual class assembly.  
 
The Year 6 class assemblies will be available on our school website: 

 Bourne Elsea Park on Tuesday 17th November 

 Colsterworth on Wednesday 18th November 

 Bourne Abbey classes 6H, 6W and 6S on Thursday 19th November 
 
The Year 4 assemblies will be available on the school website: 

 Colsterworth on Tuesday 24th November 

 Bourne Elsea Park on Wednesday 25th November 

 Bourne Abbey classes 4D, 4A and 4G on Thursday 26th November 
 
We are aware that we do not hold consent for some children to be featured externally on the school 
website, in school publications and on school social media.  In those cases we will be in touch to see 
if you would like them to be included in this virtual class assembly.  Please note the assembly will only 
be shared on our school website and not on our school Facebook page. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Sarah Moore 
National Leader of Education 
Executive Headteacher 
 


